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Wilentz lawyers Darren Gelber and Lisa Gora     take a deep dive into the “New Jersey Cannabis Regulatory, 
Enforcement Assistance, and Marketplace Modernization Act” signed into law by Governor Murphy on 
February 22, 2021. In their article titled “A Closer Look at the Legislation to Decriminalize Marijuana in New 
Jersey,” published by the New Jersey Law Journal, they discuss New Jersey’s decriminalization of recreational
use of marijuana and offer clear guidance on the law for attorneys, law enforcement, and the public.
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